
From the Gardening Team 

 

For several weeks now, we have been on a mission to restock 

the rose bed adjacent to the halls entrance. The older plants 

have been removed and the bed has been dug over, fertilized 

and made ready for the delivery of replacement bushes, which 

is due in the next few weeks. 

We have been extremely fortunate to receive help with the 

purchase of the plants from several groups and individuals, for 

which we are very grateful, and we wish to thank everyone for 

their kindness. 

However, we are still some little way short of the amount 

which would allow us to cover the full purchase price. If 

anyone feels that they would wish to make some contribution 

to help us attain our target, we will be very grateful. 

 

                                         Tom and Alan 


